Rev. Phillip Hewett

He was our minister from 1956-91 and then interim minister in Victoria 1991-92.

He prepared about 1,200 sermons, and officiated at about the same number of weddings, and close to the same number of memorial services. His hobbies were hiking, climbing and gardening, and he also enjoyed music.



Phillip was very involved with Unitarian and liberal religion movements internationally.

He was a co-founder of the Canadian Unitarian Council in 1961.

Hewett Centre (previously called the Unitarian Centre) was named for him following his retirement.